Nadia Khan

From: Andreae Downs

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 11:34 AM
To: Stephen Buchbinder

Cc: Rick Lipof; Nadia Khan

Subject: MassDOT documentation?

Hi Steve:

A reminder that at the 5/12 hearing on Riverside | asked for the MassDOT engineer's opinion on Grove Street
to be provided to the Land Use Committee in writing. This was the opinion referenced by Damien Chaviano.
He said he could provide it.

Thank you!

Andreae Downs
Newton City Council



